<®

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

‘ RHODE ISLAND ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
Nuclear Science Center
South Ferry Road
Narragansett, R.1. 02882-1197

October 14, 1998

Mr. Craig Bascett

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comuission (NRC) Region Two
€1 Forsyth St., S.W.

Suite 23T85

Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3415

Dear Mr. Bassett:

This letter is in follow-up to our telephone conversation
today. As discussed, I will take the twe year Re-
qualification examination at the time that I change my
Senior Reactor operator license from inactive to active
status and complete the other requirements for
reestablishing proficiency. This provision will be reflected
in the training and re-qualification section of chapter
twelve of the revised Safety Analysis Report that is
currently in preparation as part of the power upgrade
program. If there are any questions, please call me at 401-
789-9391.

Sincerely,

AN
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Ter ehan, Ph.D.

Direcftor
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Copy to:

Mr. Marvin Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
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